
Primary 2 families are invited to join our share a story session
to explore Dr Seuss's Cat in the hat.  Themed activities will
support your child's understanding of the story, discuss

characters and setting as well as the importance of rhyme and
creating some fun  theme crafts.   

Thursday mornings
9:15-1030am

For any more information on this programme contact
sarahnicoll@north-ayrshire.gov.uk

or visit https://nacfamilylearningteam.weebly.com

P2 FAMILIES ARE INVITED TO ATTEND
SHARE A STORY

Week 1 - Thursday - 22nd of September 

Week 2 -  Thursday - 29th of September 

Follow the link below to sign up
 https://bit.ly/LMPSCatintheHat 

https://bit.ly/LMPSCatintheHat

